
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sheryl Grieve [mailto:lands@nsma.net]  
Sent: February 13, 2009 5:41 PM 
To: Vern Christensen, Executive Director 
Cc: Webmaster; Martin Haefele 
Subject: RE: Tyhee NWT Corp. [EA0809-003] - Yellowknife Gold Project 
Environmental Assessment Letter Regarding Daryl Bohnet 
 
Mr. Christensen,  
 
We would like to review the written advice provided by Mr. 
Daryl Bohnet to Tyhee in the past regarding community engagement and First 
Nations Consultation so that we could evaluate whether Mr. Bohnet has 
publicly and/or professionally expressed opinions which we consider to be 
biased for or against one First Nation or another in comparison with others 
in his past dealings with Tyhee.  
 
At the completion of our review we will be in a position to provide our 
opinion to you regarding whether or not Mr. 
Bohnet has an appearance of bias or is in a conflict of interest in 
accepting an appointment to the review Board for Tyhee's environmental 
review.  
 
Thank you,   
 
Sheryl Grieve B.Sc. 
Environment and Resource Manager 
North Slave Metis Alliance 
32 Melville Drive. 
Box 2301, Yellowknife. X1A 2P7 
Phone: (867) 873-6762 
Fax: (867) 669-7442 
Email: lands@nsma.net 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
[mailto:webmaster@reviewboard.ca] 
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2009 10:32 AM 
To: undisclosed-recipients: 
Subject: Tyhee NWT Corp. [EA0809-003] - Yellowknife Gold Project 
Environmental Assessment Letter Regarding Daryl Bohnet 
 
Dear Subscriber, 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Review Board has uploaded a new document entitled 
'Yellowknife Gold Project Environmental Assessment Letter Regarding Daryl 
Bohnet' to the Tyhee NWT Corp. - Yellowknife Gold Project (2008) 
environmental assessment's additional information stage. 
 
You can view all the documents uploaded in this stage of the environmental 
assessment at: 
http://reviewboard.ca/registry/project_detail.php?project_id 
=71&doc_stage=14 
 



You are receiving this message because you are subscribed to receive updates 
about this environmental assessment's public registry. To review or change 
your subscriptions, please login at: 
http://reviewboard.ca/subscriptions/index.php 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Review Board is interested in hearing your questions, 
concerns, or feedback about our email subscription system. 
Please feel free to contact us at webmaster@reviewboard.ca. 
 

 


